
  

District Governor Herb Schmidt and his wife Bonnie welcomed over 200 Rotarians and guests to Fortune 

Bay Resort and Casino in Tower, Minnesota. Thursday’s Ice Breaker featured ‘Dueling Pianos’.  Friday saw 

a kick off breakfast, the Opening Ceremony with bagpipes, a drum circle, and dancers.  A day loaded with 

sessions, lunch, and buffet dinner with some awards presented.  That night’s entertainment was Shannon 

Gunderson’s group ‘The Divas’.  Saturday featured the Paul Harris Foundation Breakfast, memorial 

service, the Youth Exchange talent show, sessions, lunch, business meeting, and of course the Gala 

Dinner.  More awards at lunch and dinner.  The Keynote speaker at lunch was RI President’s rep, Brian 

Hall.  He spoke on ‘Why I’m Excited to be a Rotarian’.  Truly a good time was had by all in attendance.  

 


